
To the Resident of Scott Township:

This issue of Scott Topics is filled with 
upcoming events and information that is 
useful for every resident.  

Recently, the Township is in the process of 
installing forty-seven LED Street Lights 
throughout the Township in coordination 
with Duquesne Light’s LED Street Light 
Conversion Program.  Over the past three 
years, we have installed more than twenty 
other LED Street lights in coordination with 
previous grant applications.  We are planning 
to apply for thirty more in this upcoming 
grant round.

We have also installed a program in the 
Township called Civic Ready.  It is a notifica-
tion system for our residents to sign up for if 
they are interested.  It notifies you of road 
closures, water main breaks, and other perti-
nent information for our residents.  If you are 
interested in signing up for this free 
service, please go to our new web-site, 
www.scott-twp.com.  Click on Notify me and 
follow the steps for new sign up.

We recently had a reevaluation completed by 
Standard and Poor’s Global ratings and 
because of the strong financial position, they 
have raised our bond rating from an A+ to a 
AA-. Their outlook on our township is 
“stable”. In their rating event notice, they 
stated, “the rating action reflects our view of 
the Township’s strengthened financial 
position, reflected strong budgetary perfor-
mance…”  They also stated that we have 
maintained a history of structural balance.

The Township was again awarded Banner 
Community status in 2019 thru the Alleghe-
ny League of Municipalities.  Scott Township 
earned this designation by modeling 
ourselves as a community committed to 
sustainable practices, intergovernmental 
cooperation, sound fiscal management and 
proactive communications to engage 
community stakeholders.

This issue of the Scott Township News will 
focus on upcoming events, usual seasonal 
issues, as well as provide you with some 
useful information regarding the most 
recent legislation of general interest to our 
Scott Township residents.  I hope this issue 
of the newsletter is both informative and 
helpful to you.

Denise H. Fitzgerald
Township Manager
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Federal, State and County Representatives
U.S. Senator (412) 803-3501
The Honorable Patrick J. Toomey
Grant Building
310 Grant Street; Suite #1440
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

U.S. Senator (412) 803-7370
United States Senator
The Honorable Robert P. Casey, Jr.
Grant Building
310 Grant Street, Suite #2415
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

U.S. Congressman (412) 344-5583
17th Congressional District 
The Honorable Conor Lamb
Lamb.house.gov
All of Scott
504 Washington Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15228

PA Senator (412) 344-2551
42nd Senatorial District
The Honorable Wayne Fontana
1039 Brookline Boulevard; Ste #2
Pittsburgh, PA 15226
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PA Representative (412) 343-3870
42nd Legislative District
The Honorable Daniel Miller
(Wards: 6-1, 7-1, 9-1, 9-2)
650 Washington Road; Suite #102
Mt. Lebanon, PA 15228

PA Representative (412) 264-4260
House of Representatives
The Honorable Anita Astorino Kulik
(Wards: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 6-2, 7-2)
45th Legislative District
1350 5th Ave.
Coraopolis, PA 15108

Allegheny County
Council (412) 350-6490
4th Council District
The Honorable Patrick Catena, 
President
County of Allegheny 
436 Grant Street; Room #119 
Courthouse
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Scott Township Board of Commissioners
AGENDA MEETINGS are held the second 

Tuesday of the month at 7:30pm.
REGULAR MEETINGS are held the fourth

Tuesday of the month at 7:30pm

Scott Township Planning Commission
(Meetings are held the 1st Wednesday 

of the month at 7:30pm)
Mark Mox, Chairman

Kenneth Lee, Vice Chairman
John Remensky, Secretary

Vincent Lancia
Dana Ann Slizik

Jane Sorcan
Donald Kaminski

Solicitor, John Vogel, Esq.
Engineer, Emily Palmer, P.E.

Scott Township Zoning Hearing Board
(Meetings are held on the 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00pm, 

as needed)
David Seybert, PhD., Chairman

Amber Grier, Vice Chairman
Joseph Woznicki, Secretary

Philip Rubenstein, Esq., Alternate
Solicitor, John Sembrat, Esq.

Scott Township Civil Service Commission
(Meets as needed)

Michael Finnerty, Chairman
Thomas Galluze, Vice Chairman

Mark Palastro
Solicitor, Jack Cambest, Esq.

The following Boards and Commissions meet in the Scott Township Municipal Building, Main Meeting Room, 301 Lindsay 
Road, as follows: 

Boards and Commissions

Scott Township Environmental Advisory Council
(Meets as needed)

Donald McGuirk, Chairman
Robert Gamble, Vice Chairman

Bert Lindstrom
William Luxner

Angela Wateska

Police Pension Board
(Meets as needed)

Paul Abel     Pat Hindman   William Wells

Non-Uniform Pension Board
(Meets as needed)

David Calabria   Linda MacGregor   James Fisher

Representatives to SHACOG Board of Directors
Frank Bruckner, Delegate

Paul Abel, Alternate Delegate

Scott Township Vacancy Board
Lynn Galluze

Scott Township Library Board
(Meetings are held the 2nd Monday of the month at 6:30pm)

Mark Moore, President
Andrea Wachter, Vice President

Ryan Koenig, Secretary
Dara Jones, Treasurer

Louis Calgaro
Kathy Calla

Kathy Lipecky



Scott Township Board of Commissioners

EILEEN MEYERS 1st Ward
Happy spring!

Hope everyone is doing well in 2020 in our Glendale area or as I 
like to refer to as the Capital of Scott Township. Please take the 
time to read through this newsletter as it gives you a wealth of 
information on what’s happening in your township along with 
information from our police, library, conservancy, pool and rec-
reation and much more.

For those of you who enjoy time at our pool we have put mon-
ey in the budget for a splash pad for the children to enjoy. It 
may not happen until 2021 but please be patient with us. The 
township has hired two co-directors to take over the Park and 
Recreation to handle the pool and the park events. I know they 
will do a great job taking over some of the events that I initiated 
over the years along with many new ideas they have in mind. 
They will be holding public meetings to get your input so watch 
for meeting dates.

As always it’s my pleasure to serve you and I thank you for put-

ting your faith in me for another four years. 

BILL WELLS 2nd Ward
Dear Second Ward residents,

Another new year, a new decade and I am pleased to inform 
you that the township is on very firm financial footing. Dave 
Calabria Commissioner of the fourth ward is the newly elected 
president of the board, he is a very fair hard working and a hon-
orable man. Dave will lead the township commissioners with 
integrity and dignity. We have a new code and enforcement 
officer, Mr. Mark Mox and he is proving to be a real positive 
asset for the township he has 30 years experience as a archi-
tect and was a partner in a very prestigious engineering firm, 
He is also the president of the planning commission. We also 
have a new director of public services Mr. Thomas Kelley who 
has many years of experiences as administrative staff for Al-
legheny County and Mount Lebanon Township in various public 
works leadership positions. Both of these gentlemen will bring 
a new era of professionalism to the Township. We are now into 
our third year of a new policy of paving the worst roads in the 
township and should complete the list next year.  The township 
is spending close to a million dollars a year so that our roads 
are brought up to higher standards. We also hired Kelli Watson 
and Stephanie McFerron as Park  Directors they are certified 
educators and are excited  to implement new programs in our 
parks. Ms. Watson is also the new pool director and last year 

did a exemplary job. All the employees mentioned above are under 
the direction of Denise Fitzgerald the township manager who is do-
ing a exemplary job. This year we have budgeted more funds to im-
prove the Little League fields that are scheduled to have the playing 
surfaces repaired and the fencing improved as well as other various 
projects that were recommended by their new president Mike Giam-
matteo and his board (Remember to sign up your son or daughter to 
play ball). As always our public works department does a fantastic 
job maintaining our roads and sewers and everyone knows we have 
the cleanest roads during snow storms making Scott Township a safe 
place to get around in the winter months. 

Our police Chief James Secreet is retiring this year but is staying 
on as the Police Superintendent and Matt Posiadly Is being consid-
ered for appointment to acting police chief. During the transition 
Chief Secreet will be his mentor.  Chief Secreet will be missed but we 
are fortunate that he will stay on sharing his knowledge so that the 
smoothest transition occurs.  

The next task that must be under taken is improvement to the sani-
tary and storm sewers. The sewers have not been neglected but the 
federal government has many new higher standards that every city, 
municipality, and township must meet.  These improvements are not 
cheap and will require the township to sharpen their pencils to pay 
for these required repairs. Last year we raised the sewer user fees 
but we dropped the real estate tax rate so that the cost of these 
improvements is shared by all water consumers.  Scott Township still 
has the absolutely lowest sanitary sewer user fees in the area. Not 
every decision on repairing and funding sewer repairs are going to 
be popular but I can tell you it is not as unpopular as waking up with 
a basement full of raw sewage. 

In 2018 the board voted to apply for a grant to study the fire de-
partments and how the township can better serve their needs so 
they can continue their terrific services. This audit is scheduled to be 
completed this calendar year. 

Please attend the township meetings, a huge percentage of your tax 
dollars are allocated to local governments. Many residents will pay 
more in county, school, and township taxes than they do federal tax-
es and have no idea what their tax dollars are being spent on or if 
they are utilized in effective positive ways. 

Please feel free to contact me at 635 Lindsay Road, or by phone at 
(412) 276-8623, or (412) 720-1453 my email is wellscommissioner@
gmail.com. 

Please mark your calendar, because your civic league has scheduled 
Santa and the horse drawn carriage for December 12, 2020.  The civ-
ic league always needs new volunteers. Look for their letter around 
Thanksgiving and step up and volunteer. 

Sincerely,
Bill Wells
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Scott Township Board of Commissioners
STACEY A. ALTMAN 3rd Ward
Hello Residents of Ward 3! Happy 2020!

A big thanks to everyone who came out and voted in 
November!  I am honored to continue serving you and 
Scott Township. Please do not hesitate to contact me. 
There are no small questions! I can be reached by email 
or phone at 724-350-4262 or staceyalt@msn.com.  You 
can also message me or share info on our Facebook 
Page, Scott Twp PA-Ward 3 or tag us @scotttwp3.  I try 
to post as many updates as possible, in addition to our 
agendas for the Commissioner Meetings. Our biggest 
challenges continue to be Infrastructure, Storm Water 
Run Off & Sewers. Upcoming for our Ward-we were ap-
proved for energy saving LED streetlights. We should 
see them installed soon. We are also on year 3 of our 
rolling Road Program. We are paving roads based on 
condition & location, not just by Ward. It allows us to 
get a lot more done at once. Ward 3 was able to get two 
roads done in the last two years.  The Board is commit-
ted to working together and doing everything we can to 
work through these big issues.  Do you have a question 
or ever been to a meeting? You should try to stop by and 
see exactly what goes into trying to fix these problems 
that we discuss & vote on.  Hope to see you there! 

DAVID CALABRIA 4th Ward
Hello,

Serving you as your commissioner has been a wonder-
ful experience.  Serving the township as the president 
is an appointment I will take very seriously.  I believe 
that being an official for the Township requires certain 
attributes that one must adhere to, such as, integrity, 
honesty and a strong commitment to put the township 
first.  That being said, my goal is to work together as a 
Board, to include all members and encourage them to 
participate in all items, all projects and all programs that 
benefit the township as a whole and not merely for a 
specific ward.  We must all understand and be positive 
with issues that may not be a direct benefit to one, but 
certainly would be to the township, and therefore, not 
be an obstacle or detriment to a plan.  An example is 
our Road Program.  In the past, each member received 
an equal allotment from the budget for paving roads in 
their respective wards.  In the past two years, we have 
chosen to pave the worst roads in the Township and 
by the end of the 2020 road program, township roads 
will be in very good condition, allowing us to prepare a 
maintenance program that would assure the integrity of 
our roads.

I believe it is time to treat each other with dignity.  Fight 
against the incredible abuse of power.  And ultimately, 
reward those who actually do the work and hold all oth-
ers accountable.

There are some new faces in the township.  Tom Kelley is our 
Public Works Director.  Mr. Kelley brings years of experience 
from Allegheny County and Mt. Lebanon.   We are very ap-
preciative to have a man with his credentials leading our De-
partment.  And Mr. Mark Mox.  Mr. Mox, a structural engineer, 
will bring that extra feature in Code Enforcement that will 
exceed all expectations in that Department.  They are all on 
board to work with our residents and promote our mission of 
Customer Service.
  
I thank you and I am most anxious to get started as your 
president.   

THOMAS CASTELLO, ESQ 5th Ward
Hello 5th Ward Residents:

Hope you all had a wonderful holiday and will have a healthy 
and prosperous New Year!   I want to thank-you all again for 
the support you gave me last year both in the primary and 
general elections.  I appreciate the support you have shown 
me over the years and thoroughly enjoy the opportunity to 
serve you.   With the addition of two (2) new board members, 
I am excited about the many new things we can do to contin-
ue to approve life in Scott Township for us all.  I am happy to 
report that we were able to adopt a Township budget for this 
year without any new taxes.  The Board has worked very hard 
to keep the level of services that you are all accustomed to 
without any new taxes.  I am also excited that we were able to 
begin planning for a new addition to our already great pool 
– a new splash pad for our young residents.  We partially bud-
geted for a splash pad this year with the commitment to pro-
vide the balance of funding in 2021 so that we can install the 
splash pad for the 2021 season.   The Board also agreed to 
address the deplorable condition of Lindsay Road – a much 
needed improvement.  These are all examples of what the 
Board can accomplish when it works together.

We also have added several new members to our manage-
ment team.  Our planning/zoning department has seen the 
departure of long time employee Bob Fischer and Todd Tu-
lowitzki and the addition of resident Mark Mox.  Very long 
time employee (40 years) Randy Lubin left us in August and 
has been replaced by  Tom Kelley.   Although Randy had “big 
shoes” to fill, we are confident that Tom is up to the task.  

Just for your information, I will be serving as Chairman of the 
Sewer Committee this year as well as a member of the Public 
Works and Recreation Committees.  Although these are my 
committee assignments for this year, feel free to contact me 
with any question or problem you may have.

Finally, as I always remind you ---- SLOW DOWN when driv-
ing.  We have many young residents that play outside. 

Have a great year and it won’t be long until Spring is here!!!  
(Even though winter has not been bad so far).
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Scott Township Board of Commissioners
PAUL ABEL 6th Ward
A new year has arrived and we look forward to a healthy 
and prosperous new one. I am happy to report that the new 
road paving program has been working well and we will 
continue to monitor the resurfacing of roads this coming 
season. We were able to repair Greenbriar Drive alley (at 
no cost to the Township) for those residents who have en-
dured unsafe conditions for so long. The bridge in East Car-
negie was dedicated and named ‘The Purple Heart Bridge’ 
and was placed on the National Purple Heart Registry. I 
hope this year is a successful one and, as always, welcome 
your suggestions and comments.

FRANK BRUCKNER 7th Ward
Thank you for your support during the past year. I am truly 
honored to represent the 7th Ward. 

2019 was also my second year of a two-year term as the 
President of the Scott Township Board of Commissioners.

While performing in both capacities I again tried to be fis-
cally conservative and to help identify cost savings and 
more efficient methods of operation. 

Whenever feasible we advertised for bids to identify cost 
savings and ensure a competitive, transparent bid process. 
All bids are opened at Township meetings, and we continue 
to look for additional ways to get the best price for con-
tracted and/or professional services.

In 2019, Scott Township again received the Banner Commu-
nity Award given by the Allegheny League of Municipalities 
(ALOM). This award recognizes communities that demon-
strate a dedication to professional development, prudent 
fiscal management, transparency, accountability, and pro-
active communications.

In 2019, I was thankful to my colleagues for granting my 
request to fund the 1st Glass Recycling Event in conjunc-
tion with the Pennsylvania Resources Council. The PRC ad-
vised us that the event was a success and they estimated 
that approximately (300) people attended the event. In the 
end, WE collected 4.95 tons of glass for recycling! The PRC 
advised us that both statistics were Great numbers – right 
on average with other PRC Collection Events. That is very 
impressive, considering that most other communities did 
not see those kinds of numbers until their 2nd or 3rd glass 
pop-up with the PRC. Additionally, during this event, We 
partnered with Allegheny County Sheriff Bill Mullen’s Office 
Deputy Sheriff Joe Cirigilano on project D.U.M.P. (Disposal 
of Unused/expired Medications properly) in which approxi-
mately 10lbs of unwanted Rx/Medical Waste was collected.

In 2019 I was able to obtain a grant from Allegheny County 
District Attorney Stephen Zappala which helped to fund 

a project to secure the upstairs offices of our Municipal 
Building.  

In 2019, as Chairman of the Public Relations Committee 
We issued the following Proclamations:  The Scott Police 
Department for Law Enforcement Appreciation Day, The 
Scott Township Public Library (STPL) for National Library 
Week, Scott Township Resident Bethany Edwards on her 1st 
published  book, The Chartiers Valley School District Girls 
Basketball Team and Coach Tim McConnell for an unde-
feated Season culminating with a PIAA Class 5A State Ti-
tle, The Scott Township Conservancy’s 30 year Anniversary, 
The naming of Scott Township’s Idelwood Bridge  “A Purple 
Heart Bridge”, Scott Township resident Jordan Cavey for 
completing his Eagle Scout Project, Scott Township resi-
dent and Centenarian Anna E. Morris, Scott Township res-
ident Sean McDowell for bringing over 4 decades of Rock 
N’ Roll to Pittsburgh area residents. 

In 2019, We re-applied for a grant through the Duquesne 
Light Pilot Program which enabled the conversion of fif-
teen (15) additional Sodium Street Lights to LED Cobra 
Head Street Lights within the 7th Ward. 

As in years past, the annual Orchard Spring Halloween 
festival and parade took place and the event was another 
success. My wife Jeanette and I were again honored to par-
ticipate as costume judges. The success was due in large 
part to planning committee members; Monica Baranows-
ki, Colleen Hough, Rachel Schwartzmiller, Mary Lou Blasko, 
and Melody Johnson. The event raised $400.00 through 
the generous donations of the Orchard Spring Community. 
All proceeds were donated to the Scott Township Public 
Library (STPL).

In 2019, as your elected Official, I attended and participated 
in: The Allegheny League of Municipalities (ALOM) Annual 
Spring Conference and the (ALOM) Legislative Conference, 
State Representative Dan Millers Community Round Table 
Discussion which we were honored to host, A Meet & Greet 
with former Scott Township resident U.S. Naval Command-
er Jason Deichler, The Cochran Hall Annual Cookout, The 
Scott Township Annual Octoberfest, The Orchard Spring 
Halloween Festival and Parade, The Scott Township Annu-
al E-Waste Recycling Event, The 1st Scott Township Glass 
Recycling Event, The Scott Township Annual  Toys for Tots 
Campaign, The Scott Township Annual Christmas Tree 
Lighting Ceremony, The Cochran Hall Christmas Luncheon, 
collaborated with County Councilman Catena on having 
the county conduct a creek study along Hope Hollow and 
several Downsizing for Seniors Seminars.

In closing, thanks to all our colleagues, co-workers, volun-
teers, family and friends for all the help and support they 
have given to grow and nurture this wonderful community. 
If you have any questions and or concerns I can be reached 
at fbruckner.stwp@gmail.com, or (412) 279-9563.
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Scott Township Board of Commissioners
ANGELA WATESKA 8th Ward
Dear neighbors of the 8th Ward,

As some of you may already know, but for those who 
don’t; I was recently appointed to fulfill a vacancy for 
the 8th ward commissioner. Since this was not a typical 
election process, I am working my way around the ward 
to introduce myself, answer any questions you may have 
regarding the appointment, and to hear and learn about 
your concerns.  I have already heard from a few of you and 
we are currently working on addressing these concerns. 

I would like to commend David Calabria II, the previous 
commissioner, on the great work he has done, especially 
amidst all of the additions and improvements that have 
occurred throughout the ward. I’m going to work my 
hardest to continue the great job Mr. Calabria has done, 
and appreciate your patience as I learn how to best serve 
you.

As previously stated, I’m interested in learning about what 
issues concerning the community matter most to you, 
and if you would like to be updated on matters specific 
to the 8th ward, in addition to what is contained in this 
newsletter. If you would like to be updated, I would be 
interested in your preferred medium of communication. 
Anything from a Facebook page to informal information 
sessions every so often. I greatly appreciate your input 
and look forward to hearing from you. I can be contacted 
via email at awateska@scotttownship.com and via phone 
at 412-759-1109. 

KATHY GAZDA 9th Ward
Residents of the 9th Ward:

I have been a resident of Scott Township for more than four 
decades, and am honored that my neighbors in the 9th Ward 
have entrusted me to be their voice on the Board of Com-
missioners.  During the last year I have enjoyed meeting and 
discussing important issues with residents, and I am excit-
ed about the opportunity to make positive changes that will 
shape our community moving forward.

The most common concerns I am hearing focus on roadway 
safety – specifically, drivers exceeding posted speed limits, 
ignoring stop signs and on-street parking (making it difficult 
for school buses and emergency vehicles to pass).  I hope all 
of us will be mindful of these issues as we go about our days, 
because working together we can make a big difference.

Scott Township is truly a special place to live and raise a 
family.  We have a lot to offer from top-notch schools and 
recreation programs to well-maintained sports amenities, in-
cluding a new pool that will serve as a community gathering 
spot for decades to come.  I encourage everyone to check 
out our newsletter and website to see all the resources, pro-
grams and events that are available to you.

Finally, I would like to recognize and thank our Township’s 
dedicated employees, Public Works, Police Department, Fire 
Departments and STEMS, Tax Office and last, but certainly 
not least, the Administrative staff for their continued com-
mitment to our community.   

If you have any questions or concerns, or ideas how we can 
improve Scott Township, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 412 563-7257 or kgazda@scotttownship.com.  Please 
join us at a commissioners’ meeting to say hello and share 
any input you may have. 

6

Ward 1   District 1 & 2   811 Paul Street - Polish American Citizens Club
Ward 2   District 1 & 2   Park Road - Scott Park Community Building
Ward 3   District 1 & 2   50 Vanadium Road - Vanadium Woods
Ward 4   District 1 & 2   310 Kane Blvd - Our Lady of Grace Church
Ward 5   District 1    301 Lindsay Road - Scott Township Municipal Building
   District 2    2030 Swallow Hill Road - Chartiers Valley Intermediate School
Ward 6   District 1 & 2   1630 Greentree Road - Covenant Presbyterian Church
Ward 7   District 1 & 2   55 Forsythe Road - St. Stephen Lutheran Church
Ward 8   District 1 & 2   1000 Lindsay Road - Our Lady of Victory Church
Ward 9   District 1 & 2   1625 Greentree Road - SS Simon & Jude School

Scott Township residents vote at the following locations:

Please don’t wait until election day to register to vote!
If you’ve just moved, changed your name, or turned 18 - go to www.usa.gov/register-to-vote
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SCOTT TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
Serving Scott Township and Rosslyn Farms

JAMES SECREET, CHIEF OF POLICE

Our promise ‘We’ll be there’

Our department motto is found throughout the Police Department, on our letterhead, throughout our 

policy manual, and on our cars. It’s there to remind our citizens and the Officers of the Scott Township Police 

Department that our goal is to help people. It says we will be there in your time of need. It says we’ll do our 

best to solve your problems. Remember, Police Officers are human beings, we may not always respond the 

way you want us to, or the way you expect. But we care, we will help and we will be there for you…

THAT’S OUR PROMISE

The department’s sworn staff includes 

its Chief of Police, 4 Sergeants, 20 

Patrol Officers, and 1 Detective. The 

Scott Township Police Department re-

spond to all 9-1-1 emergency calls as 

well as non-emergency police calls 24 

hours a day, 365 days a year, and logs 

approximately 7,500 calls for service 

annually.

If you’re certain that you have a non-emergency and just need 

information, call 412.279.6911. Calling this number will connect you 

to a police officer in your area.

Please keep in mind that it is a vio-

lation to park on the sidewalks.  In 

the Glendale area there are some 

streets that we are more lenient on 

due to the narrow street widths. On 

these streets we do permit 2 vehi-

cle wheels to be on the sidewalk 

but if the sidewalk is blocked to the 

point that it inhibits pedestrian traf-

fic, the vehicle will be ticketed and/

or towed. Parking on the sidewalk 

on Carothers is not permitted.

Please No Dogs Allowed in Our Public Parks
On September 14, 1971 the Township of Scott passed an Ordinance (#823), prohibiting 

the walking of dogs or the bringing of dogs into the Township Parks and Parklets.

Thank You!
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CODE ENFORCEMENT IS VITAL TO
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

Code Enforcement – A Code 
Enforcement Officer is a 
sworn or non-sworn inspec-
tor, officer or investigator, 
whose primary duties are the 
prevention, detection, inves-
tigation, and enforcement of 
violations of laws regulating 
public nuisance, public health 
safety, and welfare,  business 
activities and consumer pro-
tection, building standards, 
land-use, or municipal affairs. 
Code Enforcement is a func-
tion local governments per-
form that citizens consider 
important for accomplishing 
community goals, such as 
protecting property values 
and the environment.

When used in the context 
of community development, 
the term pertains to proper-
ty upkeep and standards for 
new construction. Bringing 
property owners into compli-
ance with the law can be an 
important part of maintain-
ing the appearance, function-
ing, and property values of a 
neighborhood.

Spring cleaning is right around the corner; please 
keep in mind that it is unlawful to have unsightly de-
bris or junk in your yard or around your property. It 
is also illegal to have an unregistered or uninspect-
ed vehicle(s) on your property.

Haul away bags or dumpsters can be placed on your property for 
clean up or a construction project for a maximum of 10 days. PODS 
are a convenient way to pack your belongings for storage elsewhere. 
You cannot use trailers for storage on your property.

Rental Property Inspections
Under PA Act 21, effective June 1, 2015 owners of all 
rental properties will be required to install carbon 
monoxide detectors and obtain a rental inspection. 
Rental life safety inspections are required each time 
a new tenant moves in.

Why do I need a Building Permit
Building permits are mainly about safety. By en-
forcing construction standards, they give you 
and the other occupants of the building the best 
chance to avoid fire, structural failure or something 
as simple as a child getting his head caught be-
tween stair posts. If you decide to move, the per-
mit process also protects future owners.

When do I need a Building/Zoning Permit?
If you are making changes to your houses’ struc-
ture, plumbing, or electrical wiring, you will need 
to obtain a building/zoning permit. Permits are 
also required to install, modify, or make structural 

repairs to a deck, fence, swimming pool, hot tub, shed or garage. The 
best way to find out whether or not a permit is required is to call your 

Code Enforcement/Building Department at (412) 276-5300.

Building permits MUST be obtained 30 days prior to the project start date and a completed Scott Township 

Verification of Tax Payments form MUST also be included in the application.

Outdoor Recommendations:
•	 Avoid having a bird feeder.
•	 Keep outdoor grills and cooking areas clean.
•	 Keep firewood off the ground and as far away 		
	 from structures as possible.
•	 Maintain at least a 2-foot space between
	 bushes and shrubs.

Indoor Recommendations:
•	 Opt for garbage bins and compost containers 		
	 with a top that seals tightly.
•	 Do not leave pet food or water out overnight.
•	 Repair leaky pipes.
•	 Maintain attic, crawl spaces, and cabinets.
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BOWER HILL VFD
Non-emergency number is 412-221-3497 • e-mail address is bhvfd2552yahoo.com • www.bowerhillfire.com

Remember if you have a fire or medical emergency please call 9-1-1.

Bower Hill VFD is one of 3 Fire Departments (Glendale and 
East Carnegie are the other departments serving Scott Town-
ship) that serve the over 17,000 Scott Township residents and 
businesses. 

Bower Hill is a completely volunteer fire department with ap-
proximately 40 members who respond to calls for assistance 
from the residents and businesses, regardless the time of day.

Here are some statistics about the calendar year 2019 for 
Bower Hill VFD
	1.	 284 calls requesting assistance these include fires, car 

crashes, odor investigations and other requests. These re-
quests average 8 members per call with most calls lasting 
about 2 hours so that means we volunteered 4,544 hours. 

	2.	 1,449 total hours of training. This total includes classes 
taken by members outside of our normal Wednesday eve-
ning in house training.	

	3.	 6,016 hours is the total of hours donated to the Scott 
Township residents and businesses by our volunteers

	4.	 These 6,016 hours do not include the countless hours 
spent providing public service programs for the resi-
dents and businesses of Bower Hill. These include “Touch 
a Truck” events for schools, day care centers, block par-
ties etc. annually. We also participate in the Octoberfest 
at Scott Park and the Annual Christmas Tree lighting with 
Santa arriving.	

 
EQUIPMENT UPGRADES 
FIRE ENGINE: We recently took delivery on our new 2019 Pre-
cision Compressed Air Foam Mini Pumper. This engine will be 
better able to navigate the narrower streets within the Town-
ship.

OTHER EQUIPMENT: We are continually upgrading our equip-
ment to the standards set by the National Fire Protection As-
sociation (NFPA) to be sure that our responding members 
are wearing/using the appropriate and necessary clothing/
equipment.  Did you know that it costs about $11,000.00 to 
properly outfit a firefighter, including the breathing apparatus 
that they wear? The money to cover some of this equipment 
is received from grants and the residents and businesses by 
their support with the Bower Hill VFD membership drive and 
their donations.

WANT TO HELP US OUT? - Here are some ways that you can 
support Bower Hill Volunteer Fire Department so that we can 
continue to provide fire service to the residents and business-
es of Scott Township.

1.  	 AMAZON PURCHASES - When you purchase an item on 
Amazon, go to Amazon Smile at www.smile.amazon.com 
and enter Bower Hill’s name.  We will receive a donation 
from Amazon based on what you have purchased.

2.	 UNITED WAY – Bower Hill VFD is a member of the United 
Way and our United Way Donor Number is 2341.

3.	 AMBULANCE MEMBERSHIP – By becoming a member of 
Bower Hill you can receive medically necessary ambulance 
transports and we will accept what your insurance carrier 
pays and not bill you for the balance of the ambulance 
transport. We provide ambulance services and transport 
whether you are or are not a member of Bower Hill. You 
are treated as a member of Bower Hill VFD (STEMS ambu-
lance) 

4.	 DEPARTMENT MEMBERSHIP - Become a member! We 
have several positions that you might be able to fill. Not 
everyone in our department is an interior firefighter. Sever-
al members provide help on the exterior of the fire ground 
as well. Helping with many tasks involved in fighting a fire 
or at an accident scene.  If you would like to talk to some-
one about joining please call 412-221-3497 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS:
1.	 PHONE CALLS - Bower Hill Volunteer Fire Department 

DOES NOT make any phone calls to residents asking for 
financial support. Our only contact is by the mailings that 
we send in October and January regarding our member-
ship program.

2.	 HOUSE NUMBERS - Check your house numbers and see if 
they are visible from the curb both night and day. This is 
vitally important in getting the right services to you when 
needed.

3.	 SMOKE ALARMS AND CARBON MONOXIDE DETEC-
TORS – Please remember to change the batteries in both 
your smoke alarms and carbon monoxide detectors when 
you change your clocks.  This will insure working alarms 
in your home. It is recommended that you replace your 
smoke alarms and carbon monoxide detectors every 7 to 
10 years.

UPCOMING EVENTS (additional events will be posted on our 
website www.bowerhillfire.com so please check our website 
regularly):

1.	 CRAFT FAIRS – Craft Fairs at Bower Hill will be on May 17, 
August 2, and November 8, 2020 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 
PM at the Fire Department.

2.	 GOLF OUTING – We have our annual golf outing in 
the fall of the year.  Please check out our website 
www.bowerhillfire.com  in the fall for date and time. It is 
held on a Sunday usually in September.

3.   OPEN HOUSE – Our annual Open House will be October 4, 
2020 from Noon to 4:00 PM

4.	 SANTA VISITS – During December we travel with Santa 
on our Engine to Bower Hill’s neighborhoods so that chil-
dren can see Santa and tell him their wishes for Christ-
mas.  Date(s) for this will be posted on our website 
www.bowerhillfire.com as the holiday season approaches.

5.	 COMMUNITY EDUCATION PROGRAMS – In addition to 
the “Touch a Truck” events for schools, day care centers, 
block parties etc. annually. We also participate in the Oc-
toberfest at Scott Park and the Annual Christmas Tree 
lighting with Santa arriving. We are also available for oth-
er types of educational programs. Please call the station 
412-221-3497, please leave a message and someone will 
contact you about these programs.
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At a recent Sewer Committee meeting, the Com-
mittee had a preliminary informational discussion 
regarding the necessity to address defective private 
laterals that extend from your home to the town-
ship’s main sanitary line.

Defective private laterals have been found to contrib-
ute a significant amount of surface and ground water 
into the township’s sewer system. The entrance of 
ground and surface water into the Township’s sew-
er system causes manhole overflows and basement 
flooding. Both of which must be eliminated under 
current state and federal regulations.

Although no plan has been adopted, an initial sug-
gestion requires individual homeowners pay to have 
their private laterals examined with a camera at 
the time of a sale, for example. The issue is serious 
and does require more research and discussion. NO 
DECISION HAS BEEN MADE YET. In the future the 
Board will be having public meetings to make the 
public aware of this issue, possible solutions and the 
cost of those solutions. Your input will be important. 
We will be providing notices of these meetings on 
our website, Township Facebook page and the mar-
quee near the Municipal Building. Please watch for 
these notices and attend so you can be heard on this 
important issue. Your input is needed.

PRIVATE SEWER LATERAL ALERT

The mission of the Department of Public Works is to pro-
vide the residents of Scott Township with safe and well 
maintained transportation, recreation, sanitation and storm 
water infrastructures.  Our maintenance services are direct-
ed towards enhancing and improving the conditions of our 
roads, bridges, park facilities, public buildings, and sewage 
conveyance systems.  The department’s services are aug-
mented through contracts to repair or replace deteriorated 
or malfunctioning sewage assets, and an annual roadway 
paving project.  In the spring and summer our efforts are 
concentrated on road and parks maintenance activities as 
well as catch basin and sewer line cleaning. In the spring 
and fall the department provides community wide leaf and 
branch pickup programs.   In the winter the department’s 
assets are directed towards snow and ice removal from 
Township streets.  Currently we are working with the Town-
ship Engineer to implement a geographical information 
system to assist us in managing our human, material and 
infrastructure assets.

In the coming months the Township of Scott will provide 
an outline on the website for the 2020 Roadway Improve-
ments Projects. When the construction season starts please 
go to the website for updates.

Please reference page 14 for the Scott Township’s 2020 
Leaf waste schedule.

Snow Removal: In accordance with Ordinance #1486-01, 
residents are reminded that it is an offense to deposit snow 
or ice on a roadway. Snow pushed or blown onto a road cre-
ates a hazard to both vehicles and snow removal equipment 
and can interfere with water flow in ditches.

•   Keep parked cars off the street during snowfalls. Snow 
removal crews need to be able to remove snow from the 
entire roadway.

•   Be patient during a heavy snowfall. The snow removal 
plan prioritizes major roads and streets as well as hazard-
ous intersections. The crews will clear your street as quickly 
as possible.

•   If you notice a hazardous section of Township road, 
please report it to the Police Department or the Township 
Administration Office.

The Department of Public Works
2600 Old Greentree Road; Scott Township, PA, 15106

Director of Public Services            (412) 276-4656            Public Works Foreman
Thomas Kelley                                                                 Bert Smelko

Visit www.scott-twp.com for construction project updates.



11



Please Consider Supporting the Scott Conservancy
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________Date: ________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________________________________________________________ State: ______________ Zip: __________________  

Phone: _____________________________________________________  Email: ______________________________________________________________

Donation: ____ Family $25  ____ Individual $15 Enclosed is an additional donation of $__________________

           We now accept PayPal for donations. Simply access www.paypal.com and 
           refer your donation to our email address at ScottConservancy@yahoo.com.   

~ OR ~
Make your check payable to: The Scott Conservancy.  Please mail this form along with checks to:

The Scott Conservancy, PO Box 13067, Pittsburgh, PA 15243.

We occasionally like to send out event reminders and member updates by e-mail, and appreciate having e-mail addresses. 
and is used only for Conservancy purposes.

by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.  Registration does not imply endorsement.

Now accepting
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If you like to watch birds, experi-
ence nature with a brisk walk in 
the woods, or just want to take 
your dog out for some morn-
ing exercise, the Kane Woods 
Nature Area located on Scrub-
grass Road is the place to go. 
The nearly 80-acre nature pre-
serve nestled in the heart of 
Scott Township is available for 
all residents to enjoy. A se-
ries of trails guide residents 
through the forest and mead-
ows where they can see oak 
trees, a meandering stream, 
and plenty of wild turkey and 
other woodland birds.

 
Scott Conservancy volunteers maintain 
the Kane Woods for the enjoyment of the 
community and to preserve a woodland 
environment in the heart of our neighbor-
hood. We welcome you to our trails and 
nature area and hope you will consider 
volunteering with the Scott Conservancy 
or making a donation to support the mis-
sion of preserving Scott Township’s green 
space.

Three parking lots are available for visitors: 
A small one is the Whiskey Point Trailhead 
located at 1461 Scrubgrass Road directly 
across the Veteran’s Memorial Bridge. The 
second, larger parking lot is the Scrub-
grass Run Trailhead at 1459 Scrubgrass 

Road, and the third is the Jew-
ish Community Center parking 
lot on Kane Blvd. All three areas 
provide easy access to the trail 
network.

Celebrating its 30th anniversary 
in 2019, the Scott Conservancy 
is comprised of local residents 
who love Scott Township and 
its wild and scenic nature areas. 
Volunteers without paid staff or 
professional fundraisers man-
age the Conservancy. All the 
money raised by donations go 
right back into the community 
to improve the nature area and 
maintain the trails. 

Please visit ScottConservancy.org or call 
us to learn about Conservancy activities 
and how you can get involved, our phone 
number is 412-276-5300 x301. We’d be 
thrilled to provide you with information 
about the Scott Conservancy, and we 
have a wonderful brochure and a trail map 
of the Kane Woods Nature Area which 
can be found at the website along with 
our event calendar. See you on the trail!

The Scott Conservancy
 Home to a natural woodland area with walking trails.
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SSeeee  wwwwww..ssccoottttlliibbrraarryy..oorrgg ffoorr  mmoorree  pprrooggrraammss..  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

JJooiinn  uuss  aallll  ssuummmmeerr ffoorr  ssppeecciiaall  eevveennttss,,
pprrooggrraammss,,  gguueessttss,, aanndd  pprriizzeess ttoo  cceelleebbrraattee

ssuummmmeerr  rreeaaddiinngg!!
TThhiiss  yyeeaarr’’ss  tthheemmee  iiss  ““IImmaaggiinnee  YYoouurr  SSttoorryy..””
TThhee  tthheemmee  iiss  cceenntteerreedd  aarroouunndd  FFaaiirryy  TTaalleess,,  

MMyytthhoollooggyy,,  aanndd  FFaannttaassyy..  

Over the years, the Friends of Scott Township Public Library have 
been very generous in their donations to the library.  

The FoSTPL are essential in providing support to your 
Library’s overall mission and goals.

The FoSTPL are in need of active members to ensure important 
fundraising events like the annual book sale continue. 

We encourage all library users to become a member of the FoSTPL.

Membership forms are available at the Library. Just Ask!

WWee  ooffffeerr  aa  vvaarriieettyy  ooff  ssppeecciiaall  eevveennttss  aanndd  oonnggooiinngg
cchhiillddrreenn’’ss,,  tteeeenn,, aadduulltt,,  && sseenniioorr pprrooggrraammmmiinngg!!

SS cc oo tt tt   TToo ww nn ss hh ii pp   PP uu bb ll ii cc   LL ii bb rr aa rr yy
330011  LLiinnddssaayy  RRooaadd  ●● SSccootttt  TToowwnnsshhiipp,,  PPAA  1155110066 ●● 441122..442299..55338800  ●● ssccoottttlliibbrraarryy..oorrgg

MMoonn..--TThhuurr..::  1100  AA..MM..--88  PP..MM..  ●● FFrrii..::  NNoooonn--55  PP..MM.. ●● SSaatt..::  1100  AA..MM..--55  PP..MM..  ●● SSaatt..  SSuummmmeerr::  1100  AA..MM..--22  PP..MM.. ●● SSuunn..::  CCLLOOSSEEDD

-- SSTTPPLL  PPrrooggrraammss  -- CCooookkiinngg  CClluubb  ●● CChhiillddrreenn’’ss  &&  BBaabbyy SSttoorryyttiimmeess
TTeecchhnnoollooggyy  HHeellpp  ●● PPuuzzzzllee  CClluubb    ●● GGaammee  NNiigghhttss  

CCuurrrreenntt  EEvveennttss  DDiissccuussssiioonn  GGrroouupp    ●● LLeeggoo  CClluubb ●● BBooookk  CClluubb  
SSeeaassoonnaall  AArrttss  &&  CCrraaffttss    ●● SSccrraabbbbllee  CClluubb    ●● MMoovviieess

CChhaaiirr  EExxeerrcciisseess    ●● CCoolloorriinngg  CClluubb  ●● SSTTEEMM  PPrrooggrraammss

II  wwaanntt  ttoo  ssuuppppoorrtt
SSccootttt  TToowwnnsshhiipp  PPuubblliicc  LLiibbrraarryy!!

We depend on your support to help fund our community library.  
Every dollar makes a difference!

If you don’t have a library card, please stop by and get yours today; 
they’re free and we’d love to meet you.

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ggeenneerroouuss  ssuuppppoorrtt!!

Name: ________________________________________________
Address:  _____________________________________________ 
City:   _________________________________________________
State: _____________________   Zip code:  _______________
Email: ________________________________________________
Amount: ______________________
Please make checks payable to:

SSccootttt  TToowwnnsshhiipp  PPuubblliicc  LLiibbrraarryy
*Your charitable donation is tax-deductible.

22002200  SSuummmmeerr RReeaaddiinngg  CClluubb-- FFrriieennddss  ooff  tthhee  LLiibbrraarryy  ((FFooSSTTPPLL))  --

DDiidd  YYoouu KKnnooww…… wwiitthh  yyoouurr  lliibbrraarryy  ccaarrdd,,  yyoouu  ccaann  bboorrrrooww  jjuusstt  aabboouutt  aannyytthhiinngg  ffrroomm  yyoouurr  lliibbrraarryy

DDaarrccyy
tthhee  DDiinnoossaauurr
AAppppeeaarraanncceess!!

MMaakkee  AA
SSnnooww  GGlloobbee!!

JJeewweellrryy
MMaakkiinngg CCllaassss

CCllaayy
MMiinniiaattuurreess

CCllaassss
EEssccaappee  RRoooomm

VV ii ss ii tt   SS TT PP LL ’’ ss LL oo cc aa ll   SS ee cc tt ii oo nn !!

VViissiitt  https://stacks.carnegielibrary.org/
ttoo  bbrroowwssee  aanndd  lliisstteenn  ttoo  llooccaall  mmuussiicc!!

FFiinndd  aa  vvaarriieettyy  ooff  llooccaall  bbooookkss  iinncclluuddiinngg  mmyysstteerriieess,,  
hhiissttoorryy,,  ccooookkbbooookkss,,  &&  mmoorree!!

CChheecckk  oouutt  WWQQEEDD  ddooccuummeennttaarriieess,,  mmuussiicc,,  aanndd  
PPiittttssbbuurrgghh  SStteeeelleerrss,,  PPeenngguuiinnss,,  aanndd  PPiirraatteess  mmaatteerriiaall..

PPaaiinnttiinngg  &&
CCoollllaaggee  CCllaassss

MMaakkee  SSppaaccee
CCaakkee  PPooppss!!

CChheecckk  oouutt  SSTTPPLL’’ss  GGeenneeaallooggyy  CCoorrnneerr……  aanndd  mmoorree!!

ssyysstteemm!!  CChheecckk  oouutt  ffiisshhiinngg  rrooddss,,  WWii--FFii  hhoott  ssppoottss,,  ccaakkee  ppaannss,,  kkiittcchheenn  ttoooollss  aanndd  ssmmaallll  aapppplliiaanncceess,,  mmuussiiccaall  
iinnssttrruummeennttss,,  AAmmeerriiccaann  GGiirrll  ddoollllss,,  bbooaarrdd  ggaammeess,,  ppuuzzzzlleess,,  aanndd  ssoo  mmuucchh  mmoorree!!  YYoouu  ccaann  aallssoo  bboorrrrooww  kkiittss  ––
PPrreesscchhooooll  BBaaggss  ((mmaatteerriiaallss  tthhaatt  hheellpp  tteeaacchh  SSTTEEMM  ccoonncceeppttss,,  sshhaappeess,,  mmuussiicc,,  aanndd  wweeaatthheerr));;  CCaarreeggiivveerr  
BBaacckkppaacckkss ((bbooookkss,,  aa  DDVVDD,,  aanndd  ootthheerr  ddooccuummeennttss  aasssseemmbblleedd  ffoorr  ccaarreeggiivveerrss));;  aanndd  BBooookk  CClluubb  KKiittss  ((ooffffeerriinngg  
ddiissccuussssiioonn  ppooiinnttss,,  hhaannddoouuttss,,  aanndd  mmoorree..))  IIff  tthhee  mmaatteerriiaall  yyoouu’’rree  llooookkiinngg  ffoorr  iissnn’’tt  iinn  tthhee  AAlllleegghheennyy  CCoouunnttyy  
LLiibbrraarryy  SSyysstteemm,,  yyoouu  ccaann  oorrddeerr  iitt  tthhrroouugghh  tthhee  IInntteerr--lliibbrraarryy  LLooaann  PPrrooggrraamm!!

FFiinndd  eevveerryytthhiinngg  yyoouu  nneeeedd  ttoo  ggeett  ssttaarrtteedd  oonn  yyoouurr  ffaammiillyy  ttrreeee..  LLooggiinn  ttoo  tthhee  AAnncceessttrryy  
ddaattaabbaassee  oonn  oonnee  ooff  oouurr  ccoommppuutteerrss  aanndd  ppiicckk  uupp  aa  ggeenneeaallooggyy  ppaacckkeett  wwiitthh  iinnffoorrmmaattiioonn  ttoo  
bbeeggiinn  yyoouurr  rreesseeaarrcchh..  CChheecckk  oouutt  bbooookkss  tthhaatt  wwiillll  hheellpp  yyoouu  iinnvveessttiiggaattee  yyoouurr  ppaasstt,,  ttaalleess  ooff  

ffiinnddiinngg  lloosstt  ffaammiillyy,,  aanndd  DDVVDDss  aabboouutt  ffiinnddiinngg  yyoouurr  rroooottss..

SSttoopp  iinn  oofftteenn  ttoo  cchheecckk  oouutt  SSTTPPLL’’ss  ootthheerr  sseeccttiioonnss,,  ttoooo......
((uuppddaatteedd  wweeeekkllyy  wwiitthh  nneeww  mmaatteerriiaallss))

NNEEWW  BBOOOOKKSS    ●● NNEEWW  DDVVDDss    ●● BBEESSTT  SSEELLLLEERRSS    ●● GGRRAAPPHHIICC  NNOOVVEELLSS
NNEEWW  CCDDss    ●● NNEEWW  AAUUDDIIOO  BBOOOOKKSS    ●● VVIIDDEEOO  GGAAMMEESS    ●● YYAA  FFIICCTTIIOONN……  &&  MMOORREE
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2020 Fall Leaf Waste & Branch Pick-Up Schedule 
WARD AREA L/B PICK-UP DATES

6TH, 7TH, and 9TH WARD 
Areas of - Greentree Rd., the Oaks, Orchard Spring Rd. and Ryan Dr. 

TUESDAY

2ND and 5TH WARD
Areas of - Lindsay Rd., Robin Dr., 

RT 50 and Swallow Hill Rd.

WEDNESDAY

1ST  WARD 
Areas of - Glendale 

THURSDAY

8 TH WARD 
Areas of - St Clair Heights, Scrubgrass, 

and Kane Blvd.

FRIDAY

3RD and 4TH  WARD
Areas of - Bower Hill, Rock Hill, Somerville and Vanadium Rd.

MONDAY

* (MAY 25) and (NOV 26 & 27) - Held over one week due to Memorial Day and Thanksgiving Holiday.

Leaves can only be placed in 30-gallon compostable paper bags and tree trimmings are to be bundled and tied with twine in 
manageable 3’ to 4’ foot lengths. Each bag and/or bundle to be picked up should not exceed 40 pounds. 

** Please contact the Scott Township Public Works Dept. at (412) 276-4656 if you need any additional information regarding your leaf 
and branch pick up. If you need to make special provisions for any additional accumulation of your leaf and branch waste outside of 
the current township pick up schedule, contact the number listed above and you will be given instructions and directions for special 
drop off locations near you. (Wood Waste Recycling: 43 Prestley Rd., Bridgeville, PA 15017 - 724-695-1000)

Scott Township’s

2020 Spring Leaf Waste & Branch Pick-Up Schedule 
WARD AREA L/B PICK-UP DATES

6TH, 7TH, and 9TH WARD 
Areas of - Greentree Rd., the Oaks, Orchard Spring Rd. and Ryan Dr. 

TUESDAY MAY 19, MAY 26, JUNE 2

2ND and 5TH WARD
Areas of - Lindsay Rd., Robin Dr., 

RT 50 and Swallow Hill Rd.

WEDNESDAY MAY 20, MAY 27, JUNE 3

1ST  WARD 
Areas of - Glendale 

THURSDAY MAY 21, MAY 28, JUNE 4

8 TH WARD 
Areas of - St Clair Heights, Scrubgrass, 

and Kane Blvd.

FRIDAY MAY 22, MAY 29, JUNE 5

3RD and 4TH  WARD
Areas of - Bower Hill, Rock Hill, Somerville and Vanadium Rd.

MONDAY MAY 18, *(MAY 25), JUNE 1
JUNE 8

OCT 27, NOV 3,  
NOV 10, NOV 17, NOV 24

OCT 28, NOV 4,  
NOV 11, NOV 18, NOV 25

OCT 29, NOV 5, NOV 12, NOV 19, 
*(NOV. 26), DEC 3

OCT 30, NOV 6, NOV, 13, NOV 20, 
*(NOV. 27), DEC 4

OCT 26, NOV 2, 
NOV 9, NOV 16, NOV 23

2020 Leaf Waste Schedules
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Would you, a resident of Scott Township support another one day drop-off event in partnership with the 

Pennsylvania Resource Council (PRC) for glass recycling at Scott Park at approximately $1,250 for this year?  

Yes ______ No _______  

Would you support Scott Township in partnership with the Pennsylvania Resource Council (PRC) and neigh-

boring communities on a permanent drop off solution to glass recycling at a cost to be determined based on 

grant availability. Yes ______ No _______

Recycling Poll

MOVING??
Please remember the Township provides all residents with a receptacle for trash and recycling 

collections. If you are moving to a new location the receptacles should remain with the property.
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Scott Township
Recycling Week - Street list



. 

Scott Township
2020 Collection Schedule

19



20

Pool Hours 
 Monday - 12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
        Family Swim - 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
 Tuesday - Friday - 12:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
        Friday Special Events - 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
 Saturday and Sunday - 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
        Special Events 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.
 Adult Lap Swim (Monday thru Friday) - 10:45 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.
 Senior Citizens (Monday thru Friday) - 10:45 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. (Saturday) 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.
 Special Needs Swim for Handicapped (Saturday) - 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Swimming Lessons     Registration Fee:  Residents $40.00, Non-Residents $50.00
 

  Session One: June 22nd to July 3rd
  Session Two: July 6th to July 17th  
  Session Three: July 20th to July 31st
  Session Four: August 4th to August 14th
   

Registration For All Programs  (Proof of Residency Required)

Registration will be held at the Scott Township Pool Community Room
     Saturday, May 16th from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

 Monday, May 18th from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Private Pool Parties 
7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

Fee: $350.00

Facility will be closed to the public.
Please reserve your private parties through the Township office.

Opening Day • Saturday, May 23, 2020
Regular pool hours will be in effect.

OPENING DAY Saturday, May 26, 2018
Regular pool hours will be in effect

POOL HOURS
Monday  12:00PM to 6:00PM

Family Swim 6:00PM - 9:00PM
Tuesday - Friday 12:00PM to 8:00PM
Saturday and Sunday -- 11:00AM to 7:00PM

Special Events 7:00PM - 10:00PM
Adult Lap Swim (Monday thru Friday) - 11:00AM to 12:00PM
Senior Citizens (Monday thru Friday) -- 11:00AM to 12:00PM (Saturday) 10:00AM - 11:00AM
Special needs Swim for the Handicapped (Saturday) -- 10:00AM to 11:00AM 

Registation Fee:  Residents $40.00, Non-Residents $50.00

Session One  -- June 11th to June 22nd
Session Two -- June 25th to July 6th
Session Three -- July 16th to July 26st Beginner - Adv Beginner - Intermediate
Session Four -- July 30th to August 10th Beginner - Adv Beginner - Intermediate
Session Five -- TBD based on interest

Registration Fee:  $5.00 Per class or $50.00 for 12-classes 
TIME OF CLASSES
Tuesday & Thursday 7:00PM to 8:00PM
Saturday 10:45AM to 11:45AM

Registration Fee:  $100.00 per child
$10 discount for each additional swimmer

Practice Starts Monday June 11th
Practice Sessions -- 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 6:30 PM to 7:30 PM

REGISTRATION FOR ALL PROGRAMS (Proof of residency required.)
Registration will be held at the Scott Township Pool Community Room

Private Pool Parties  7:00 PM to 10:00 PM Fee: $350.00
Facility will be closed to the public.
Please reserve your private parties through the Township office.

Semi Private Pool Parties (Birthdays)

11:20AM - 11:55AM Beginner - Adv Beginner - Intermediate

WATER AEROBICS--

SWIMMING TEAM--

Saturday, June 2nd from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM and Monday, June 4th from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM 

Facility will not be closed to the public. Table(s) will be reserved for the group
Please reserve your parties by emailing aquatics@scott-twp.com or call the pool at 412-279-0633

SWIMMING LESSONS--

TIME OF LESSONS
10:00AM - 10:35AM
10:40AM - 11:15AM

2018           SCOTT TOWNSHIP POOL          2018

TIME OF LESSONS
10:00 a.m. to 10:35 a.m. Beginner / Advanced Beginner / Intermediate

10:40 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. Beginner / Advanced Beginner / Intermediate

11:20 a.m. to 11:55 a.m. Beginner / Advanced Beginner / Intermediate

Semi-Private Pool Parties (Birthdays)
Facility will NOT be closed to the public. 
Table(s) will be reserved for the group.

Please reserve your parties by emailing: aquatics@scott-twp.com 
or call the pool at 412-279-0633.

2020 • Scott Township Pool • 2020
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Date: __________________________________ Name: _________________________________________________________________________
 Last  First  

 (PLEASE PRINT) Telephone Home: ________________________________ Office: _________________________________  
 

The undersigned, being a resident of Scott Township, residing at:        

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
applies for permit to use the public Swimming Pool of the Township of Scott for the 2020 Season and agrees to the rules and regulations for the 
operation of the Park Swimming Pool and Bath House.        
1. Fees  2. Daily Admissions  Week-Ends & Holidays   
  $45 First Pass Adult $7.00  $6.00   
  $45 Second Pass Children $5.00  $5.00   
  $32 Third Pass      
  $32 Fourth Pass  Twilight Hours $3.00      
  $32 Fifth Pass      
  $25 Each additional pass after the purchase of Five Passes     
  $25 Pre-Schooler, Ages 3 thru Kindergarten     
  $  0 Ages 2 or younger      
  $10 Senior Pass

$30 Non-Resident Senior Pass
      

         
  

COUPON BOOKS
 

5 Admissions - $25.00 
      

            
3. All individuals must show picture ID for daily admission.       
4. Applicant agrees that the use of the pool is at the risk of the bather.      
5. Picture ID may not be loaned. Permit is not transferable and will be lifted if present by person other than the one to whom issued.

(18 yrs or younger)

The above are members of my family and make their residence at the listed address. I certify that I have read the rules and the above statements made 
by me are correct.        

Applications for minors must be signed by a parent or guardian. Signed: _________________________________________________
 

Make check payable to: Scott Township Pool. Credit Cards are accepted.

No refunds will be considered after two weeks of the date of application. Those considered for refunds will be assessed 25% against the refund.

  **There will be a $30 assessment for any check returned because of Non-Sufficient Funds.
       

The following information will be verified.             

     Age Last Grade  Permit No 
 Name Sex (If under 21) Completed School (Office Use Only)

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY       
 Check No. Check Amount Cash Total Paid Receipt No. Book No.

(2 hours prior to closing)

2020 Swimming Pool Application
~ SCOTT TOWNSHIP RESIDENT ~
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First Name Age Grade
Sex: M F

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Fee: $35.00
Time Course

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Date:

NO REFUNDS AFTER THE FOURTH DAY OF EACH SESSION.
*There will be a $30 assessment for any check returned because of Non-Sufficient Funds.

Indentification must be shown at time of applicaton.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Book No.

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

Session 5 TBD based on interest

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

Cash Total Receipt No.Check No. Check Amt.

Parent's Signature:

Swimming Lessons

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

June 24th to July 5th

June 10th to June 21stSession 1

Session 2

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:40 AM to 11:15 AM

Session 4

No Lesson on July 4, 2019

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM
11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

RESIDENT REGISTRATION FORM
2019        Scott Township Swimming Lessons        2019

Home Phone
Business Phone

(            )
(            )

Last Name

Address

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

Session 3

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

July 8th  to July 19th

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

July 22nd to August 2nd

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

First Name Age Grade
Sex: M F

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Fee: $35.00
Time Course

Fee: $40.00
Time Course

Indentification must be shown at time of applicaton.

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Book No.Cash Total Receipt No.Check No. Check Amt.

Swimming Lessons

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

July 6th to July 17th

June 22nd to July 3rdSession 1

Session 2

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:40 AM to 11:15 AM

Session 4

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM
11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

RESIDENT REGISTRATION FORM
2019        Scott Township Swimming Lessons        2019

Home Phone
Business Phone

(            )
(            )

Last Name

Address

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

Session 3

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

July 20th  to July 31st (no lesson 7/24)

Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate
10:40 AM to 11:15 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

11:20 AM to 11:55 AM

August 4th to August 14th

10:00 AM to 10:35 AM Beg. - Ad. Beg. - Intermediate

2020 Scott Township Swimming Lessons
RESIDENT REGISTRATION FORM

Date:Parent's Signature:

NO REFUNDS AFTER THE FOURTH DAY OF EACH SESSION.
*There will be a $30 assessment for any check returned because of Non-Sufficient Funds.



23

The purpose of the play camp is to provide a complete recreational program that will meet the 
needs and interests of all the children living in the Chartiers Valley School District.

Chartiers Valley School District Children - Children who have completed Kindergarten through 
6th Grade.  All children in the surrounding communities may also participate in the program.

SCOTT TOWNSHIP PARK TIME:  9:00 AM TO 12:45 PM DATES: JUNE 22nd TO JULY 24th

REGISTRATION: Saturday, May 16th, 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM and on Monday, May 18th, from 5:30pm to 7:30pm at
the Scott Township Pool Community Room.  Additional information will be available during 
registration or by calling 412-276-5300.  (Proof of residency required)

$85.00 1st Child $105.00
$70.00 2nd Child $90.00
$60.00 3rd Child $80.00

Carnival day activities include balloon contest,
carnival games, candy and snow cones for all.

TALENT SHOW: Our annual talent show will be held on 
Wednesday, July 24th at 10:00 AM

Friday, July 26th from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Following the Recreation Program, children are encouraged to spend the rest of the day swimming at the pool.
All children must have a season pass or pay to enter the pool after 1:00 PM

2019     SCOTT TOWNSHIP SUMMER RECREATION     2019

* Field Events: Land and Water Races, Obstacle Courses,
and Scavenger Hunts

CARNIVAL DAYS:

SWIM PARTY:

* Organized Sports: Basketball, Baseball, Dodgeball,
Hockey, Volleyball, and Tennis

* Group Games: Bingo, Limbo, Tug-of-War,
Musical Chairs, and more

* Special Activities: Street Bowling, Water Balloon Toss,
and Bicycle & Fire Safety Presentations

* Talent Show and Swim Party

NON-RESIDENT

PURPOSE:

OPEN TO:

PLACE:

REGISTRATION FEE: RESIDENTS
1st Child
2nd Child
3rd Child

Daily Activities and Special Events
* Arts & Crafts and Free Swim

The purpose of the play camp is to provide a complete recreational program that will meet the 
needs and interests of all the children living in the Chartiers Valley School District.

Chartiers Valley School District Children - Children who have completed Kindergarten through 
6th Grade.  All children in the surrounding communities may also participate in the program.

SCOTT TOWNSHIP PARK TIME:  9:00 AM TO 12:45 PM DATES: JUNE 26th TO JULY 28th

REGISTRATION: Saturday, June 2nd, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM and on Monday, June 4th, from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM at
the Scott Township Pool Community Room.  Additional information will be available during 
registration or by calling 412-279-0633.  (Proof of residency required)

$85.00 1st Child $105.00
$70.00 2nd Child $90.00
$60.00 3rd Child $80.00

Carnival day activities include balloon contest,

2018     SCOTT TOWNSHIP SUMMER RECREATION     2018

* Field Events: Land and Water Races, Obstacle Courses,
and Scavenger Hunts

CARNIVAL DAYS:

* Organized Sports: Basketball, Baseball, Dodgeball,
Hockey, Volleyball, and Tennis

* Group Games: Bingo, Limbo, Tug-of-War,
Musical Chairs, and more

* Special Activities: Street Bowling, Water Balloon Toss,
and Bicycle & Fire Safety Presentations

1st Child
2nd Child
3rd Child

Daily Activities and Special Events
* Arts & Crafts and Free Swim
* Talent Show and Swim Party

NON-RESIDENT

PURPOSE:

OPEN TO:

PLACE:

REGISTRATION FEE: RESIDENTS

The purpose of the play camp is to provide a complete recreational program that will meet the 
needs and interests of all the children living in the Chartiers Valley School District.

Chartiers Valley School District Children - Children who have completed Kindergarten through 
6th Grade.  All children in the surrounding communities may also participate in the program.

SCOTT TOWNSHIP PARK TIME:  9:00 AM TO 12:45 PM DATES: JUNE 24th TO JULY 26th

REGISTRATION: Saturday, June 1st, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM and on Monday, June 3rd, from 5:30pm to 7:30pm at
the Scott Township Pool Community Room.  Additional information will be available during 
registration or by calling 412-276-5300.  (Proof of residency required)

$85.00 1st Child $105.00
$70.00 2nd Child $90.00
$60.00 3rd Child $80.00

Carnival day activities include balloon contest,
carnival games, candy and snow cones for all.

TALENT SHOW: Our annual talent show will be held on 
Wednesday, July 22nd at 10:00 AM

Friday, July 24th from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Following the Recreation Program, children are encouraged to spend the rest of the day swimming at the pool.
All children must have a season pass or pay to enter the pool after 1:00 PM

2019     SCOTT TOWNSHIP SUMMER RECREATION     2019

* Field Events: Land and Water Races, Obstacle Courses,
and Scavenger Hunts

CARNIVAL DAYS:

SWIM PARTY:

* Organized Sports: Basketball, Baseball, Dodgeball,
Hockey, Volleyball, and Tennis

* Group Games: Bingo, Limbo, Tug-of-War,
Musical Chairs, and more

* Special Activities: Street Bowling, Water Balloon Toss,
and Bicycle & Fire Safety Presentations

* Talent Show and Swim Party

NON-RESIDENT

PURPOSE:

OPEN TO:

PLACE:

REGISTRATION FEE: RESIDENTS
1st Child
2nd Child
3rd Child

Daily Activities and Special Events
* Arts & Crafts and Free Swim

The purpose of the play camp is to provide a complete recreational program that will meet the 
needs and interests of all the children living in the Chartiers Valley School District.

Chartiers Valley School District Children - Children who have completed Kindergarten through 
6th Grade.  All children in the surrounding communities may also participate in the program.

SCOTT TOWNSHIP PARK TIME:  9:00 AM TO 12:45 PM DATES: JUNE 24th TO JULY 26th

REGISTRATION: Saturday, June 1st, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM and on Monday, June 3rd, from 5:30pm to 7:30pm at
the Scott Township Pool Community Room.  Additional information will be available during 
registration or by calling 412-276-5300.  (Proof of residency required)

$85.00 1st Child $105.00
$70.00 2nd Child $90.00
$60.00 3rd Child $80.00

Carnival day activities include balloon contest,
carnival games, candy and snow cones for all.

TALENT SHOW: Our annual talent show will be held on 
Wednesday, July 24th at 10:00 AM

Friday, July 26th from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Following the Recreation Program, children are encouraged to spend the rest of the day swimming at the pool.
All children must have a season pass or pay to enter the pool after 1:00 PM

2019     SCOTT TOWNSHIP SUMMER RECREATION     2019

* Field Events: Land and Water Races, Obstacle Courses,
and Scavenger Hunts

CARNIVAL DAYS:

SWIM PARTY:

* Organized Sports: Basketball, Baseball, Dodgeball,
Hockey, Volleyball, and Tennis

* Group Games: Bingo, Limbo, Tug-of-War,
Musical Chairs, and more

* Special Activities: Street Bowling, Water Balloon Toss,
and Bicycle & Fire Safety Presentations

* Talent Show and Swim Party

NON-RESIDENT

PURPOSE:

OPEN TO:

PLACE:

REGISTRATION FEE: RESIDENTS
1st Child
2nd Child
3rd Child

Daily Activities and Special Events
* Arts & Crafts and Free Swim

2020   •   Scott Township Summer Recreation   •   2020
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~ SCOTT TOWNSHIP RESIDENT ~
2020   •   RECREATION REGISTRATION FORM   •   2020

Recreation Program: June 22nd th – July 24

$85 1st 
Child

$70 2nd 
Child

$60 3rd 
Child

*If you would like to prepay for your child’s lunch please add an additional $25 per child.
Payment can be in the form of cash, credit card or check.  Checks can be written out to Scott Township.
*There will be a 2.65% convenience fee with a minimum of $3.00 on all credit card payments.
*There will be a $30 charge for any check returned because of Non-Sufficient Funds.
No refunds will be given after the fourth day of the program.
Please check box if your child is participating in a swim program that will take place while at Recreation.

Session Number and Time:_______________________

Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________________Date: _______________________

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Transaction

  No.
Check No. Check 

Amt.
Cash Total Receipt No. Book No.

Parent/Guardian: __________________________________Phone Number:___________________________
Address: _________________________________________________________________________________
Emergency Contact: ______________________________________Phone Number: ______________________
Medical conditions/Allergies/Other concerns_____________________________________________________

Age &
Grade 

Completed

Last:____________   ____ M _____ yrs old ____ yes

First:____________   ____ F _____ grade ____ no

Price Child’s Name Gender Prepaid 
 Lunch

Last:____________   ____ M _____ yrs old ____ yes

First:____________   ____ F _____ grade ____ no

Last:____________   ____ M _____ yrs old ____ yes

First:____________   ____ F _____ grade ____ no

____ yes

____ no

 Tennis
Lessons

____ yes

____ no

____ yes

____ no
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Enjoy a Special Night Time Swim
The pool will close at 6:00 p.m. and re-open at 7:00 p.m. This will provide the perfect place to 
watch fireworks, which will begin at 9:31 p.m. that evening, and enjoy pool side music from 
7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.! Balls and rafts will be permitted in the pool at this time. Admission 
for the night swim will be $1.00. The admission price will be used to defray the cost of the 
fireworks. 

SEASON PASSES will not be accepted.

8:30, 9 & 9:30 a.m. Pre-T-Ball Games

10:30, 11 & 11:30 a.m. T-Ball Games - Girls

Noon 
8u - Girls Game

1:00 p.m. 8u - Boys Game

2:00 p.m. 10u/12u/15u - Girls Game

3:00 p.m. 10u - Boys Game

4:00 p.m. 12u - Boys Game

Scott Township - 4th of July Activities
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • Fireworks at 9:31 p.m.• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • 

The pool will open at 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, July 4th
   Waterslide Races

   Splash Contest

   Inner Tube with Ribbons

   Rubber Ducky Race - Water Slide

   Money Hunt for K-4th

   Bicycle Drawing*

   Pool Closes

 Pool Re-opens for Fireworks Display
* To be eligible for the bicycles, you must have a season pass to Scott Township 
Swimming Pool. Purchase your season pass now!

Six additional prizes will be given away each hour to the children  
in the pool area. All children receive tickets when they arrive at the pool.

Rubber Ducky Race
On the 4th of July, the Scott Conservancy will be selling 50/50 raffle tickets for the annual “Rubber Ducky Race” outside the pool area. Buy a ticket for $5 and a duck with your ticket number on it will be entered into the race. Watch the ducks swim down the water slide and race across Scott Pool! Proceeds benefit The Scott Conservancy and will be used to maintain the Kane Woods Nature Area for community use. The race is open to all ages and is a fun way to show support for us. Hope to see you there and  may the best duck win!

SPECIAL THANKS…
To the following Scott Township businesses and residents for their generous contributions to the 2019 Fourth of July Fireworks 
display and our Community Day festivities. Please join us for our 2020 Community Day Festivities, and plan to stay for the  
SPECTACULAR FIREWORKS event at dusk. We know you will be proud and pleased with our Scott Township Community from 
beginning to SPECTACULAR end!

Visit the Food & Game Booths 
in the Upper Park Area 

sponsored by 
Scott Township Organizations

COMMUNITY DAY 2020 AT SCOTT PARK

The Center for Cosmetic Surgery, B&R Pools, Flynn's Tires, L. Thomas, Petrelli, Woltz & Wind Ford, Traffic Control, Tedco, SFS, Tucker Arens-
berg, Polish Falcons, South Hills Self Storage, Carnegie Motors, Lennon Smith Souleret Engineering, Glendal Hose Company #1, Sorba & Son, 
Greentree Road Shopping Center, Dairy Queen of Scott, Dormont AARP, Bower Hill VFD, James Mykita, Glendale Volunteer Firemens Associa-
tion, Caltronics National.  
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A Big “THANK YOU!” from Scott Township to all the children 
and adults for spending their summer at the pool!

FREE HOT DOG & BEVERAGE
And your choice of Sno-Kone or Popcorn

(The above will be given away between 1:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m.)

ACTIVITIES:
Water Slide Contest “Time”

Splash Contest
Inner Tube Races

Money Hunt - K thru 4th Grade
Drawing for (2) children’s bicycles*

Family Night Swim

(6) Additional prizes will be given away each hour  
to the children in the pool area.   
All children will receive tickets  
when they arrive at the pool.

*To be eligible for the bicycles, you MUST have a season pass to Scott Pool.

Monday, August 3rd, 2020
12:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.



Upcoming Events Keeping you in the communication loop
****Season Pass Tags will change to a picture ID for all individuals. Picture ID’s must be shown for daily admission****

Saturday, May 16
Registration for all programs 9am - 11am

in the Community Room

Monday, May 18
Registration for all programs 5:30pm - 7:30pm

in the Community Room

Saturday, May 23rd POOL OPENS
Regular pool hours are in effect

May 26 - 29 MODIFIED POOL HOURS 4:00PM - 8:00PM

May 30th REGULAR POOL HOURS RESUME

Saturday, May 30th	 Movies in the Park

Friday, June 19th	 Soggy Dollar

Monday, June 22nd	 First session swim lessons

Monday, June 22nd	 Recreation Program Begins

Saturday, June 27th	 Movies in the Park

Saturday, July 4th	 Community Day

			   4th of July Activities

Monday, July 6th	 Second session swim lessons

Friday, July 17th	 Soggy Dollar

Monday, July 20th	 Third session swim lessons

Saturday, July 25th	 Movies in the park

Monday, August 3rd	 Appreciation Day

Tuesday, August 4th	 Fourth Session Swim Lessons

Friday, August 14th	 Soggy Dollar

Monday, September 7th POOL CLOSES

BACK TO SCHOOL HOURS are 4:00pm - Close tentatively scheduled for the following dates: 
Tuesday, May 26th - Friday, May 29th  • Monday, August 24th - Friday, September 4th

Based on lifeguard availability, these days/times are subject to change!

FAMILY NIGHT SESSIONS are held on Monday evenings from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm starting Monday June 1st
Balls and rafts are permitted in the pool for the Family Night Swim.  

Children must be accompanied by at least one parent to stay for the evening session.
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LISA M. RILEY
Real Estate Tax Collector for Scott Township and Chartiers Valley School District 

Scott Township Tax Office 301 Lindsay Road, Carnegie PA  15106
Office hours and drive thru 8:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Phone 412-276-5302 or email:  lriley@scotttownship.com

The 2020 Township and School tax statements will be mailed 
in the same envelope on July 1, 2020, to homeowners as well as 
mortgage companies.  The white copy is for school tax and yel-
low copy is for township tax.  Please contact Allegheny County 
and our tax office for any changes throughout the year such as 
refinancing, changing mortgage companies, address changes 
or the pay off of your mortgage.  

Allegheny County:   
http://www2.county.allegheny.pa.us/RealEstate/Search.aspx

The due dates for township and school will be as follows:
2% discount thru August 31, 2020 - 

postmarked by due date is acceptable

Face thru October 31, 2020 - 
postmarked by due date is acceptable

10% penalty will be added November 1, 2020, 
NO EXCEPTIONS

CHARTIERS VALLEY SCHOOL TAX ONLY:
You may choose the installment plan for the 

SCHOOL TAX only:
1st  Due 10/ 15/20;    2nd  Due 12/15/20;

3rd  Due 2/15/21;    4th  Due 4/15/21

A 10% penalty will be added if payments are not 
POSTMARKED by the due dates, NO EXCEPTIONS.

A $30 FEE PLUS PENALTIES WILL APPLY TO ANY 
NSF CHECKS

For a valid paid receipt, please enclose a self addressed 
stamped envelope with your payments.

DELINQUENT TAXES: 
Scott Township taxes not paid by March 31st each year will be 

turned over on April 1st to Attorney Patricia McGrail and 
Associates.  

Chartiers Valley School taxes not paid by June 30th each year 
will be turned over on July 1st to Jordan Tax Service.

 
MuniciPay: We accept credit cards for Township tax only.   You 
may pay using one of these credit cards (Visa, MasterCard, Dis-
cover or American Express) for a convenience fee of 2.65% of 
the total tax amount with a minimum fee of $3.00.  This form of 
payment CANNOT be paid online; instead, you must either call 
or come into our tax office and we will assist you. 
 
As always, it is an honor and a privilege to have the opportu-
nity to serve the residents of Scott Township.  Please do not 
hesitate to call or email me with any questions, concerns or 
comments that you may have regarding your taxes. 

Sincerely,
Lisa M. Riley
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APRIL
10th - Good Friday – Offices Closed

11th - Easter egg Hunt

MAY
16th & 18th - Registration for all summer programs

23rd - Pool Opens

25th - Memorial Day – Offices Closed

JUNE
22nd - Recreation Begins

JULY
3rd - Independence Day – Offices Closed

4th - Independence Day, Scott Community Day at the Pool

24th - Last Day of Recreation Program

AUGUST
3rd - Pool Appreciation Day

SEPTEMBER
7th - Labor Day – Offices Closed / Pool Closes

OCTOBER
3rd - Octoberfest

NOVEMBER
26th & 27th - Thanksgiving – Offices Closed

DECEMBER
3rd - Tree Lighting Event

8th - Agenda and Regular Township Meeting

24th - Christmas - Offices close at Noon

25th - Christmas – Offices Closed

31st - New Years Eve - Offices close at Noon

DATES TO REMEMBER


